E-NEWS

Week of December 11, 2023

WINTER BREAK

Winter break kicks off with a half day this Friday, December 15. School will
dismiss at 11:30 a.m. and there will be no after school care. We hope you
have a safe and wonderful holiday! We will see students back on
Wednesday, January 3. Teachers and staff return on Tuesday, January 2,
ready for an amazing second semester!

e HALF DAY: Friday, December 15, Half Day
e WINTER BREAK: Monday, December 18 - Tuesday, January 2, 2024

Events Calendar



https://bit.ly/3JN0mDX

Facebook: /HighPointAcademySpartanbur
Instagram: @hpaspartanburg

PTO CHICK-FIL-A

It's that crazy busy time of year when you can really appreciate a trip to
Chick-fil-A and a night when you don’t have to cook dinner. Tomorrow,
Tuesday, December 12, is PTO Chick-fil-A Night from 4 p.m. - 8 p.m. at the
Asheville Highway location. A portion of all proceeds benefit the PTO and
HPA!


https://www.facebook.com/HighPointAcademySpartanburg
https://www.instagram.com/hpaspartanburg/

Spirit Night

Tuesday, December 12, 2023 « 4:00 - 8:00pm

Join us for food and fun. Come support High
Point Academy and a percentage of tonight’s
sales will be donated accordingly.

e

@ﬁuw’& Spartanburg FSU

1790 Asheville Hwy, Spartanburg, SC 29303
www.chick-fil-a.com/locations/sc/spartanburg
www.facebook.com/ChickfilAofSpartanburg/

© 2021 CFA Properties, Inc. Chick-fil-A® and Chick-fil-A Stylized® are registered trademarks of CFA Properties, Inc

HPA HOLIDAY SHOW

After you pick up Chick-fil-A for dinner, join us for our last holiday show
before the break.

e First Grade Holiday Show: Tuesday, December 11

The show starts at 6:30 p.m. in our Performing Arts Center. It is free and
parents, family and friends are welcome!



ELEMENTARY POPCORN AND MOVIE DAY

Events like Chick-fil-A Night support or PTO and make events like Friday’s
Popcorn and Movie Day possible. PTO will visit each elementary class to
deliver popcorn and juice boxes. Thank you to our PTO for all you do!
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NEW STUDENT LOTTERY OPEN

We are already preparing for next school year and the window for NEW
students to apply for the 2024-2025 HPA Lottery is open through March 13,
2024. YOU are our best ambassadors. If you know an academically minded
family who would like to join the HPA family, please tell them about us - and
let them know we are now accepting lottery applications for NEW students
for next school year.

Click here for the link to the lottery application page.


https://bit.ly/3g9t8m1

(Students currently enrolled at High Point Academy do not need to take any
action at this time. After the lottery, you will receive a registration email with
detailed instructions and a link to register for the 2024-2025 school year.)

KENDAMA CLUB

Kendama is coming to HPA! Professional Kendama player and HPA alum
Noah Hopkins will host weekly group sessions where students can put their
creativity, focus, and determination to the test through the art of the ancient
Japanese skill-toy. The Kendama Club starts on Tuesday, January 9, at 3:30
p.m. in the Elementary Dance Room. All grades welcome - from beginners to
experts! Kendamas will be provided for the sessions. For more information,

contact Mrs. Hopkins at thopkins@hpaspart.org.

MORE UPCOMING EVENTS
MLK DAY: Monday, January 15 - No School
Board Meeting: January 22, 2024

Staff Directory

Have a great week!
The HPA Team


https://bit.ly/47EHPGF
https://bit.ly/43q68p3

